European Fencing Confederation
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

September 9, 2017

Information Letter no. 35-2017

Dear Member Federations,
Dear Fencing-Friends and Colleagues,

Today we are happy to join the celebrations of World Fencing Day. On this special
occasion accept the warmest regards on behalf of the EFC President

Stanislav Pozdnyakov and Board Members!
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With heartfelt regards,

cA-

Jacek Stupski
Secretary General
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